

Town of Ludlow, Massachusetts Office of the Board of Selectmen Ellie Villano, Town Administrator

10WH CLERK'S OFFICE 2020 MAY 21 A 8: 59

May 20, 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE:

Radio Communications P25 System Upgrade # 612R2019 IFB

Due to the COVD-19 Pandemic and the State of Emergency, the Ludlow Town Hall is closed to the general public. Therefore, the Bid opening site has been changed from the Board of Selectmen's Office, 3rd Floor to the front steps of the Ludlow Town Hall, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA. All individuals present must maintain 6-foot social distancing.

The proposal due date and bid opening date have been changed to the following.

Proposal Responses Due: 05/28/2020 at 16:00 ET

o Opening Date: 05/28/2020 at 16:00 ET